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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet  
 
Tune-Up Race, Sunday, April 28 
 

W couldn’t have asked for better sailing conditions: Hazy sunshine, 74 degrees, and a 
steady southerly breeze of 15 knots. 
 

But alas, almost all of the usual suspects were absent as their boats were still up high 
and dry.  Only one keelboat showed up, Clare Fewtrell’s J-24 MEHITABEL.  But there 
were two Weta trimarans, and––at different times––two catamarans.  
 

 
Richard Stephens’ Weta and Clare Fewtrel’s J-24. 
 
First “Real” Tune-Up Race, Sunday, May 5 
The skippers’ meeting will be at the South Pavilion of the Ithaca Yacht Club at 12:45.  
The start will be at 1:30.  See you at the tune-up. 
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